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 Reminder:  No school November 8th, Teacher Workshop Day

Message from Mrs. Behnke

Dear Falcon Families,

Thank you for trusting us with your precious children. We take this responsibility very

seriously and the safety and security of our staff and students is our top priority

everyday. This week we experienced an unexpected local event that warranted our

need to activate a lockout at school. This meant that no one was allowed in our out of

the building during this event. Learning continued as normal in the classrooms. We do

recognize that this may have caused anxiety for some which is a very normal and

expected reaction to trauma inducing events such as this. We are here to support if

you have any questions or want to talk more please reach out to me or Julianne

Larsen, school psychologist.

On another note, we have navigated quite a bit over the past couple years and it is

nice to have a sense of normalcy in our lives again. Some of the normalcy is noticeably

back, such as, Open House, in person conferences, students moving to different

classes, field trips, volunteers in classrooms, and now we will begin to welcome visitors

in the lunchroom. If you are interested in coming in to have lunch with your child, we

ask that you call the school office 651-646-0021 before 10:30am to inform us that you

will be coming and upon arrival you will be asked to complete a COVID screener in the

main office. The purpose is to maintain awareness and accountability to those entering

the building for all purposes, including lunch.

We hope to see many you this evening at our first open house in two years!!!

Open House tonight!

Come to our open house from 5:00-7:00pm.  The PTA

will offer a pizza dinner for purchase from 5:00-

6:30pm in the cafeteria (cash or check):

Cheese, Pepperoni and Sausage Pizza slices: $2
Pop, Water and Milk: $0.50
Cookies:  $0.50

Scholastic Book Fair will be open during the Open House.  
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